
Raleigh Public School P & C Meeting Minutes 
 
 
Monday 22 July 2013  
 
Started 3.25pm 
 
Present: Joanne Hodgson, Rom Murphy, Vicki McBaron, Irene Jones, Charmaine 
Grace, Graeme King. 
 
Apologies: Catherine Aldred, Cassandra Robinson 
 
 
Minutes of previous meeting: 
 
Minutes of previous meeting moved by Joanne, seconded by Rom. 
 
 
Treasurer’s report: 
 
Total funds available as at 17/6/13 are $1,680.62 
 
 
Principal’s report: 
 
Katrina is still recovering.  She is seeing a specialist in Sydney next week where 
she will find out how well her knee is healing.  She still needs another four or five 
weeks to continue to improve, and may take this term off so that she can be fully 
able when she returns to work. 
 
Graham will be away for the Rugby Carnival on 19-22 August.  Darren Upton will 
take classes for that week, and an extra person will also be on board for that 
week. 
 
 
Other Business: 
 
The Bunnings fundraiser is set for Sunday 22 September.  A note will be put into 
the newsletter to ascertain that we have the numbers needed to go ahead with 
this, especially as it is the first weekend of the school holidays.  A special meeting 
to organise plans for the Bunning bbq is to be held at the school on Monday 5 
August at 3.15pm. 
 
We discussed the possibllity of having a bbq at the school for the day of the 
election, though the election date is not yet set.  There is a chance it will be the 
same weekend as the Bunnings bbq in which case a second bbq would 
probably not be desirable. 



 
The Lake Ainsworth excursion is to cost $295 per student, including the bus.  In the 
past the P&C has helped with costs by paying for the bus component.  The idea 
of selling raffle tickets so students could get some credit toward the excursion 
cost was suggested. 
 
 
Correspondence: 
 
An email was sent to Irene from the P&C Federation saying there was no district 
council for P&C members. 
 
The Australian Government sent a letter requesting details of the P&C’s ABN 
registration.  Since Jo won’t be continuing as Treasurer next year we will leave it 
as is for now and will wait to update the ABN registration. 
 
 
Next meeting:: 
 
The next meeting will take place on Monday 26 August 2013 at 3.15pm. 
 
Meeting closed at 4.15pm. 
 


